ALL SAINTS
ORCHESTRA

Saturday December 17t

All Saints Church Centre at 3pm

A CONCERT of LIGHT
MUSIC for CHRISTMAS

There will be no cost, but there will be a retiring
collection to help towards our music costs and to
support our Boys’ Brigade in the renovation of a
set of drums in preparation to become a Corps of
Drums. Tea and biscuits will be served after the
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